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December 6th 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,
I want to begin by praising the amazing P6 and P7 performance of “We Will Rock You” this week. The children have excelled in their efforts to produce a highly ambitious and outstanding set of performances for us to thoroughly enjoy. The whole cast have supported each other positively through unexpected technical and vocal challenges and this has been a truly great confidence-building experience for them all. They have certainly “rocked” us to our core and made us all cry (including me in every performance) Special thanks must go to the tireless efforts of the upper school staff involved  and the wider school community to make this a truly memorable experience with witty script additions and technical wizardry. Thank you to all of you who have supported this venture. We really count on your support. I am an immensely proud Head Teacher.
If you haven`t yet had the chance please take a few minutes to complete our on line Parental Survey. Thank you.  https://www.esurveycreator.co.uk/s/6b30b67
Well done to our Basketball Players who attended the tournament at Deans High school last Friday afternoon with Mrs. Davidov. We are delighted to say they have got through to the next round, which resumes after the Christmas break.
Another treat awaits us next week with our pending Infant Nativity “Are We Nearly There Yet……?” on Tuesday afternoon and Wednesday evening. We look forward to seeing you all at the performances.
A wee reminder that we have our PSA Christmas Fair tomorrow evening 6 pm to 8 pm. We look forward to welcoming you all again. Let`s hope the weather will be kinder to us this year!
Our P1, P2 and  P3 children have been invited to the Torchlight Procession Gala Service at the Kirk of Mid Calder on Saturday 7th December where they will give you a preview of some of their Nativity songs.
A reminder that next week the school will be closed for polling on Thursday 12th December. Our Nursery will however remain open as usual.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next term, the school will be closed on Monday 6th January for our In Service day. Please note that the nursey will be open for its normal working hours.
Thank you again for your continued support,
Kind regards,
Hazel Thurlow
